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  Help, Hope & Opportunity  Imagine being at Jesus’s tomb when it was found empty. Luke 24 says, 
1 On the first day of the week, very early in the morning, the women took the 

spices they had prepared and went to the tomb. 2 They found the stone rolled away 
from the tomb, 3 but when they entered, they did not find the body of the Lord Jesus. 4 While they 
were wondering about this, suddenly two men in clothes that gleamed like lightning stood beside 
them. 5 In their fright the women bowed down with their faces to the ground, but the men said to 
them, “why do you look for the living among the dead? 6 He is not here; he has risen! Remember 
how he told you, while he was still with you in Galilee.” 
Talk about a sense of hope and renewal! Jesus’ resurrection represents the renewal of our spirit 
and redemption from sin, for everyone who is ready to give up their old lives and follow Jesus. 
His resurrection is the ultimate triumph of life over death and the promise of eternal life. What a 
powerful reminder of the beauty of transformation. Jesus has always intentionally interacted with 
individuals who were homeless, those with illness, those who were alone and vulnerable, and 
those experiencing poverty. He has consistently demonstrated concern for life and made a way 
for deliverance from sin. Wenatchee Rescue Mission is also intentionally involved with these same 
people, offering prayer, sharing the gospel, rescuing the most vulnerable individuals, offering 
intervention, and pointing the way to make new paths, all of which lead to life transformation. We 
are blessed to see this transformation daily at Wenatchee Rescue Mission. 
Wenatchee Rescue Mission wishes you and your family a Happy Easter!

Update on sewer pump replacement
Our generous donors contributed $26,500 towards buying 2 
new pumps.   Right now we are functioning on one rebuilt pump 
with faith it will hold as long as needed. The initial estimate for 
replacement was $70,000 but we are still waiting on competitive 
bids to include 2 new pumps, 1 electrical panel and labor for 
install. Donations and prayers over this matter are still needed.

Huge thank you to The “Interact Club” which is a student division of the 
Rotary Club of Wenatchee.  Students and advisors  have been serving dinner 
to our community weekly since January with smiling faces and hearts for 
service.  What awesome future leaders in the making. This is such an easy 
way to let our community know you care for them.
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q  $40      q  $60      q  $75      q  $100      q  Other $ 		           	               
q  Enclosed is my check made payable to Wenatchee Rescue Mission
Please bill my credit card   q         q         q         q          Online Donation: www.wrmchange.org
Name: 															             
Address: 														            
City: 									          State: 	          Zip: 				  
Card #: 										                  CVV: 				  
Expiration Date: 					      Amount:  $							     
Phone: 					      Email: 								      

Your gift will be used in the greatest need. Please return this form with your donation in the envelope provided.
Your gift is tax deductible as allowable by law. Thank you! For more information, please call (509) 663-4289 or visit: www.wrmchange.org
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Tiny Shelter Update
	 Construction and engineering efforts have resumed 
as of the first week of March.  All work was on hold due to the 
very saturated ground.  We are hoping to have all tiny homes 
completed by June.  Many of you have reached out to offer help 
with preparing for the opening.  Unfortunately, we cannot accept 
physical help with the construction due to contracts.   When its 
time to open, we will need help with setting shelters up for clients.  
	 We would like to clarify how occupancy will be considered 
for tiny shelters.  Tiny shelters are intended for unhoused and 
unsheltered individuals and couples.  Service animals will also be 
allowed.  People already housed or in shelter will not qualify.
	 Please keep an eye out for our “open house” event coming 
soon inviting the public to see the tiny shelters up close as well as 
the Wenatchee Rescue Mission.

Some ways to help now or donate: 
•	 Become a monthly Donor
•	 Join our servers at lunch or dinner meals to get to know our community
•	 Collect new pillows/pillowcases/twin size blankets/fitted sheets/bath towels
•	 Collect hygiene items in travel sizes, collect feminine hygiene

•	 Collect first aid items, pet food and dishes for cats and dogs
•	 Collect gently used clean clothing for men and women all sizes

Have More Questions?
Reach out to Monique Johnson at MoniqueJ@wrmchange.org

Updated emails
are needed!
Do we have your email on file? 
If not reach out to:
MoniqueJ@wrmchange.org
to update. We will not sell or 
share your email.  This will 
simply help us move closer to 
providing an email newsletter 
and email updates in the 
future instead of sending 
expensive paper mail for 
those of you willing to make 
the switch.  Thank you for 
considering this change.


